
 
October 2, 2018 

 
The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Eric Skoog, Chairman presiding. All members were present. 

 Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board recognized the change of wage for Zachariah Ahrenholtz, Maintenance Employee III in the Engineer’s Department. 

A motion was made by Ulmer, seconded by Blum to approve the Residential Revitalization Tax Abatement Application for 

 Aaron Neddermeyer, 1820 H Avenue, Charter Oak. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

The Board met with Amy Pieper, Deputy Auditor and Duane Zenk, IT to discuss the progress on the electronic time clock. 

The Board approved the Sheriff’s Quarterly report for July – September 2018. 

At 10:48 o’clock a.m. a motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Muhlbauer to enter into closed session pursuant to Iowa 

 Code 21.5 (c).  Motion was passed unanimously. 

At 11:15 o’clock a.m. a motion was made by Blum, seconded by Schultz to close the closed session. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

On motion, duly seconded, the Board adjourned at 11:38 o’clock A.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

 meeting. 

 
 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 
 


